
 

 

 

 

 

 

September 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Young People 
 
Welcome to The Grange School. At The Grange School, we are on a journey of rapid school 
improvement and we are committed to ensuring we provide the very best education for every single 
one of our students.  It is a privilege to lead The Grange School and work with such incredible young 
people, helping them to shape their future. 
 
We continue to be inspired by their talents not only in lessons and learning but also in their community 
work, music, on the stage, the sports field and many other extra-curricular activities in which our 
students not only participate in but lead.  Their enjoyment of learning and enthusiasm for life never 
ceases to amaze us. 
 
The Grange School has a real sense of community where our young people care about each other and 
their school wanting the very best for themselves and others so that they can progress on to university, 
top apprenticeships and high quality employment in our local area. 
 
We are very lucky to have many local businesses and employers working closely with us to ensure we 
are able to support our students to achieve their very best.  As they continue to grow in confidence, 
understanding and aspiration, it is really rewarding for us all to be able to guide and lead our young 
people on their journey to become mature and confident young adults. 
 
We are delighted to be part of Twynham Learning Multi-academy Trust, a growing trust of primary 
and secondary schools in and around Christchurch.  This is a very special group of schools with one 
very important aim; to share the very best practice and ensure all the young people in our schools 
receive a world-class education that sets them on their path to success. 
 
The Grange School is a special place with a sharp focus on learning and the highest expectations in 
everything that we do.  We hope that you and your child are able to work with us on this very special 
journey, giving a ‘100% for a 100%’ in all that we do. 
 
Please note that we offer a range of support for students who are entitled to Free School Meals, and 
we try to be accommodating for parents who live apart.  Information can be found under ‘School Life’ 
on the school website. 
 
We hope you join one of our Virtual Open Mornings or Evenings and get ‘a feel’ of the many 
opportunities that are available to students and parents alike at The Grange School. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
Liz Garman 
Head of School 


